
 

Ladybridge Weekly News 

                                                                                                                                          21st November 2022  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Congratulations to Miss Ratcliffe who has completed her Emotional 

Literacy Support Assistant (ESLA) training.  She received her award 

from Tim Bowman – the Director of Education last week.  She also 

presented her excellent work to over a 100 delegates at the award 

ceremony, what a Super Star!   

 

Please do contact Sarah if you need any support with your children 

if they have any difficulty with their 

social, emotional or mental health 

needs, this may include anxiety, difficulty following instructions, 

behaviour problems at home or school.  Sarah will help if she can, if she 

can’t she will find someone who can help. 

 

Christmas dinner day will be on December 8th (the same day as Christmas Jumper day). Please make 

can you order your child a Christmas dinner by 30th November via ParentPay. This is for everyone 

including Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 who do not pay for lunches and families who are entitled to 

Free School Meals (you will not be charged if you fall into this category).  This so that our lovely cook 

Morgan knows how much food to order as almost every child in the school takes part. You can order 

the Christmas dinner on Parent Pay. 

 

It’s that time of year again!!  We’re planning 

to have our first post Covid Christmas fair 

and we would love you to help us to plan it.  

If you are able to help please join us today if 

you can at 3.30, all help is appreciated, we need 

people to help to set up on the day, to help on a stall 

and to give us ideas about things that you would like 

us to have at the Fair.  We have already secured a 

visit from Santa himself! 

 

Our first own clothes day is this Friday 25th November – please donate unused bottles in their 



 

original condition, e.g. wine, bubble bath, perfume, etc. Please also send in any items that we could 

use as raffle prizes. 

 

Please note that football cards are not allowed in school, children are getting very upset about 

swapping cards and losing cards.  Please ensure that your child keeps the cards at home. 

 

There will be a mini-performance from the children who are learning to play the guitar with Front 
Row Music on Friday 9th December at 3 o’clock.  You do not need a ticket for this, please come to the 
office at 3 o’clock. 
 

Best wishes 

 

Mrs Hill  

Diary Dates  

 Wednesday 23rd November – Year 2 and Year 3 trip to the cinema 

 Thursday 24th November – Mrs Goodwin’s class trip to St George’s Christmas tree festival  

 Friday 25th November – Own clothes day  for donations for the Christmas fair 

 Thursday 1st December – Own clothes day for donations for the Christmas fair 

 Friday 2nd December -  Own clothes day for donations for the Christmas fair 

 Friday 2nd December – Christmas Fair 3.30 – 5.30 

 Tuesday 6th December – 9.30 Key Stage 1 Nativity dress rehearsal  

 Wednesday 7th December – 2.00 Key Stage 1 Nativity performance  

 Friday 9th December – 3.00 Front Row Music concert 

 Thursday 8th December – Christmas Jumper Day and Christmas dinner day 

 Monday 12th December – KS2 musicians playing at the Town Hall 

 Thursday 15th December – 9.30 EYFS Christmas Sing-a-long dress rehearsal 

 Friday 16th December – 2.00 EYFS Christmas Sing-a-long 

 Wednesday 21st December – 9.15 Carol Service All Hallows Church  

 Thursday 22nd December – 2.00 Key Stage 2 Talent Show 

 Thursday 22nd December – Children Break up for Christmas 

 Friday 23rd December  - INSET day 

 Monday 9th January – Children return to school 

This Week our Class Captains are: 

 

Mrs Woodworth – Betty, for always aiming high in everything she does and for being a good friend. 

Miss Nugent – Abdul, for becoming independent with his handwriting! 

Mrs Burke –   Mustafa, for working hard in history this week 

Miss Brownrigg – Saro, for not giving up when he finds things tricky. 

Mr Fenwick – Joel, for always being ready. 

Mrs Davies – Payaam for always making sensible choices. 



 

 
 

 

Mrs Parker – Innaya for always trying her best! 

 

This week’s Headteacher’s were given to Ollie for aiming high in Read Write Inc and Katy for her 

super organisational skills.  

 

The class with the best attendance last week was Mrs Burke’s class with my favourite number 100%, 

well done Mrs Burke’s class. 

Children will be entered into a termly prize raffle for being on-time for school every day and for 97% 

- 100% attendance each week.  Please ensure that children arrive at school before the bell goes at 

8.55 each day.   

Good attendance is vitally important for all children in order for them to make good progress.  

Please ensure that your child is in school on time every day.  

PE Kits 

PE kits are provided by school for all children from year 1 to 6, parents only need to provide pumps 

or trainers.  PE kits will be washed regularly (as needed) by school in non-biological liquid.  If you do 

not wish to use a school PE kit please let your class teacher know and provide a PE kit for your child.  

 

Year 5 will have swimming on Monday each week, all other classes from year 1 to 6 will have two 

lessons each week where PE kits are used.   

The school website address is www.ladybridge.stockport.sch.uk 

The school twitter address is  @LadybridgePS  

The school phone number is 0161 428 5445 

The school text number is 0161 850 1262 

School uniform can be ordered from www.tesco.com/ues 

http://www.ladybridge.stockport.sch.uk/
http://www.tesco.com/ues

